A W NN

0 N o !,

10

11

12

13
14
15

NP-NLH-086
Long-Term Supply for Southern Labrador
Pagelof1l

Reference: 2021 Capital Budget Supplemental Application Approval of the Construction of
Hydro’s Long-term Supply Plan for Southern Labrador — Revision 1 — Safe and Reliable Power
Supply to Charlottetown — Reply, Attachment 2, Summary of Technical Note RP-TN-089,

page 4 of 25.

...it may be necessary to extend the distribution interconnection lines to each
diesel plant directly instead of the distribution feeder. This additional cost is
excluded for capital cost estimates included in this technical note however could
increase the cost further than is currently contemplated.

Please provide the capital cost estimate for the extension of the distribution interconnection

lines to each diesel plant directly instead of the closest point on the distribution feeder.

The capital cost of extending the pole lines, a total of 2.8 km, to provide direct connection to the
diesel generating stations in St. Lewis and Mary's Harbour is estimated at approximately

$180,000 and $240,000, respectively. No extension would be required for Port Hope Simpson.



